
NOTICE 

APPLICATIONS FOR DIRECT RECRUITMENT VACANCIES OF KOLKATA DOCK SYSTEM , INADVERTENTLY 

REFUSED BY POSTAL AUTHORITIES AS “REFUSED” MAY BE SENT AGAIN IN COVERS SUPERSCRIBED 

“RESENT”BY 05.01.2016 WITH EVIDENCE OF SUCH REFUSAL. ADDITIONALLY AN e-MAIL SHALL BE 

SENT TO recruitment@kopt.in BY 05.01.2016. SUCH APPLICATIONS SHOULD BE SUPERSCRIBED AS 

“RESENT”IN ADDITION TO OTHER REQUIREMENTS AS PER VACANCY ORDER.  

 

BY ORDER  

 

SECRETARY, 

KOLKATA PORT TRUST  

 


